August 1st, 2016 Shared Services Update

Following is an update of activities which occurred during the month of July related to shared services in the Central Wisconsin Health Partnership’s 6-county CCS region which includes Adams, Green Lake, Juneau, Marquette, Waupaca, and Waushara Counties. 

1. Updates to services we are currently sharing
· Shared Training
· Our 6-county regional CCS-related trainings were confirmed for November 2nd - Consumer-Centered CCS Assessment: Process and Form (Lori Martin and Dan Naylor, White Pine Consulting, and co-presenter(s) TBD); and December 14th – Recovery Concepts in a CCS Setting (Lalena Lampe, DMHSAS, and Marie Hanson, Mendota Mental Health Institute)
· Shared Quality Improvement (QI) Efforts
· Lori will be analyzing our regional data from the 2015 statewide CCS survey in a regional report to share with the QI committee
· A draft regional internal file audit checklist has been developed.  Lori will be working with the region to conduct onsite consumer file reviews and offer feedback, starting with Waushara County in late August.
· The QI committee is looking further into EBP’s to pursue for the region.  Waushara and Adams counties are planning to report on their experience with Trauma-Informed Cognitive Behavioral Therapy at a Regional Coordinating Committee meeting in early 2017.
· The QI committee is planning for the 2016 consumer satisfaction survey process

SPECIFIC COUNTY UPDATES/COMMENTS:
· Adams County – Allison Else, 8/1, “I have nothing to add from Adams Co.”; Kay Saarinen-Barr, 8/2, “Looks good”
· Green Lake County – Jason Jerome, 9/2, “Nothing to add from Green Lake.”
· Juneau County – Amanda Negaard 8/2, “I don't have any additions at this time.”
· Marquette County – Clint Starks, 8/2, “Looks good.”
· Waushara County – Tanya Amos 8/1, “Waushara County doesn’t have anything to add. Thank you”
· Waupaca County – Sherrie Nichols 8/1, “Nothing to add.”

2. Update regarding services we hope to share in the future
· Shared Psychosocial Rehabilitation Services
· Waushara County representatives (Tanya Amos and Hans Brammer) and Lori Martin with White Pine met with a provider of Equine Assisted Psychotherapy on 7/27.  Clint Starks with Marquette County has also met with the same provider.  Follow-up discussions have been scheduled.  
· Clint Starks, Lori Martin, and Joann Stephens will be meeting with Two Friends Healing Arts on August 10th.  Kenya Bright is participating by phone.  

SPECIFIC COUNTY UPDATES/COMMENTS:
· See comments under #1



3. Update regarding barriers
· None at this time

SPECIFIC COUNTY UPDATES/COMMENTS:
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4. Update regarding needed technical assistance
· Kenya Bright will be meeting (by phone) on August 10th with representatives from Marquette County, White Pine, Stable Life, and Two Friends Healing Arts to discuss provider development, including the use of CCS service array #14: Nontraditional or other approved services.
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